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Executive Committee Report 
 
City of Edmonton Youth Council - Proposed Action Municipal Voting 
Age 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, send a cover letter along with the 
Edmonton Youth Council's letter (Attachment 1 of the August 16, 2016, 
Edmonton Youth Council report CR_3902) to the Province of Alberta in 
support of amending the Local Authorities Election Act to allow 16- and 17-
year-old citizens the right to vote.   

History  

At the August 16, 2016, Executive Committee meeting, the August 16, 2016, 
Edmonton Youth Council report CR_3902 was considered and the Committee 
heard from T. Pavlek; M. Cherrington; and A. Sinclair. 

Attachment 

August 16, 2016, Edmonton Youth Council report CR_3902 

6. 
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